[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]
[Your Email]
[Your Phone Number]

[Date]

[Legislator’s Name]
[Title]
[Office Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]
Subject: Urgent Support for Affordable Housing Solutions in Wisconsin
Dear [Legislator’s Name],
I am writing to urge you to support and advance key legislative efforts that address Wisconsin’s growing affordable housing crisis. Safe, stable, and affordable housing is essential for the well-being of individuals, families, and our economy. However, too many Wisconsinites continue to struggle with high housing costs, limited homeownership opportunities, and a lack of affordable rental options.
I strongly encourage you to support the following bills and initiatives currently under consideration:
• Expansion of the Low-Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC) Program – This bipartisan proposal would increase annual LIHTC allocations from $42 million to $100 million, significantly boosting the development and rehabilitation of affordable housing across Wisconsin. With demand far exceeding the current credit supply, this expansion is critical to ensuring more families have access to safe and affordable homes. (wispolitics.com)
• Governor Evers’ 2025-2027 Budget Proposal (Assembly Bill 50) – This budget includes vital investments in affordable housing programs, helping to expand housing accessibility for low- and middle-income residents. (docs.legis.wisconsin.gov)
• Democratic Legislative Package on Cost Reductions – This package includes measures to ease financial burdens on low-income homeowners and renters, making housing more affordable for working families. (wisconsinexaminer.com)
In addition to supporting these bills, I urge you to consider policies that promote sustainable housing solutions, such as energy-efficient construction, community land trusts, and zoning reforms that encourage smart, inclusive growth. Implementing sustainable housing initiatives not only reduces long-term taxpayer burdens but also creates healthier, more resilient communities.
Investing in affordable housing today will prevent costly taxpayer-funded emergency assistance programs, reduce homelessness, and strengthen Wisconsin’s workforce. By passing these crucial bills and prioritizing long-term housing solutions, we can ensure that all Wisconsinites have access to safe and affordable homes.
I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss these issues further and learn more about your position on these housing initiatives. 
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

